
 

 

Ms Jeanette Radcliffe 
Committee Secretary 
Education and Employment Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
I am writing in relation to the Education and Employment Legislation Committee Budget 
Estimates 2022-23 hearing of Thursday, 10 November 2022, at which I presented evidence in 
my capacity as Chief Executive Officer of the Australian Research Council. 
 
I wish to make a correction to a statement I presented in evidence to the Committee in 
response to a question from Senator Mehreen Faruqi concerning the number of successful 
grants awarded under the Discovery Indigenous 2023 scheme. 
 
I provided a response of 17 grants that were successful under the Discovery Indigenous 2023 
scheme, the correct answer is 10 grants. This is the same 10 that required a revision to the 
National Interest Test statements.  
 
I would appreciate if you would please draw this correction to the attention of the Committee 
and relay my apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Judi Zielke PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
14 November 2022 


